
A colourful end to another bright year 
at St Joseph’s. 
We hope you’ve all had as much of an enjoyable year as 
we’ve had at St. Joe’s, and what a year it’s been. We started 
the year with our lively fireworks event and finished with our 
vibrant Colour Run, both events were a huge success, where 
joy was plentiful throughout the school and local community. 
The PTA have given the children the gift of music this year by 
gifting every child a recorder for Christmas and presenting 
the school a new piano. This year’s year 6 leaving gift was a 

first aid course giving the children skills they can carry forever. This was only possible 
because of the money that is donated and raised by our school community at PTA 
events.  Thank-you for your continued support. 

There’s plenty more things to look forward to. 
The PTA are very excited to announce that we have arranged a bouncy castle  for the 
children to enjoy during their last week of term. We’re sure you’ll all be pleased to hear 
the the Friends of St Joseph’s Firework celebration will be back with a bang in the next 
academic year. And with own clothes days, ice lolly and tuck shops, coin challenges and 
uniform sales all planed we’re sure you’ll agree there’s lots to look forward to. 

Join The PTA 
We are always looking for more parents and careers to join us as volunteers to help raise 
money for our school community and make our children’s time at St Joseph’s as enjoyable as 
possible.  

          Joining the PTA is non committal, so you can donate as 
 much or as little time as you can. If you can donate any of your time to the PTA and 

our children please get in touch on the email above. AGM dates to follow.  
“Unless Someone Like You Cares a Whole Awful lot, 

Nothing is Going to Get Better It’s Not” -Dr Seuss  

PLEASE REACH OUT TO ONE OF THE CORE PTA IF YOU’D LIKE TO BE INCLUDED IN THE                                     
FRIEND’S OF PTA WHAT’S APP GROUP 
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Friends of St Joseph’s 
pta.stjosephsSE19@gmail.com

END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 21/22

GOD OF WISDOM 

We thank you for all 
the gifts you have 
given us throughout 
this school year. We 
voice our gratitude 
for the good things 
you have done in 
us, and we praise 
you for all who have 
shared in the work 
of this school. We 
ask that you bless 
them in your love 
and give them 
refreshment and 
peace. Amen. 

AGM 

The PTA AGM will 
be held during the 
first half term. 
Please join us to 
discuss the future of 
the PTA. 

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR YOUR 
FUNDRAISING IDEAS! 

WHAT 
The PTA is a positive 

community of teachers 
and parents who 

collaborate for the 
good of our school.  

WHY 
Our aim is to raise 

Money for extra 
investment outside of 

the school’s scope and 
create the happiest 
memories for our 

children.  

HOW 
You can join the PTA by 

donating any time or 
skills you have on a non 
committal basis. Please 

reach out and help 
make our community 

stronger.  
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